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Dear Parents and Carers 

Week 2 begins! 

 

Printing for learning packs 

I am aware some people are finding they are doing a lot of printing off for the learning 
packs. The teachers’ recommendation is this; Please don’t feel the need to print off each 
time as the children can copy from the screen into their home books as necessary for a 
number of tasks. We will amend the learning packs for after Easter to have less that rely 
on printing. Thanks for explaining this concern to us more clearly today. 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers  

We should be able to email you the information tomorrow. 

We are disappointed as the Government advice we have been waiting on all day today 
hasn’t been forthcoming, and so we will now move ahead and sort this for you. We will 
contact you regarding a voucher scheme tomorrow to get these vouchers to you asap. 

 

Calls home  

A number of staff enjoyed chatting with some of you today about how things are going. We 
can’t quite cover everyone in school but if you feel you need a call then let us know via the 
email or answerphone and we will try to be in touch this week. 

 

Easter 

Thanks to all who have children in school at the moment who got back to us today about 
the Easter arrangements. As a school we are heading towards Easter now in our 
Collective Worship times and have started with the Palm Sunday story today. Your child 
might like to sing along to a song about Jesus’ entry to Jerusalem –you will know the tune! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gSbEEwik2hs.YOu  

Let us know a different version you like so we can share it! 

 

Hoping you are all well, 

 

Jane Spencer 
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